City of Cambridge

Special Meeting

June 1, 2016
7:30 p.m.

A special meeting of the Cambridge City Council was held on June 1, 2016 at Cambridge City Hall. The purpose of this special meeting was to consider granting an Alcoholic Beverage License for 2016 to The Office Bar LLC dba The Office Bar.
Present were Mayor Nanette Rhodes, Council President Cy Wert, Jeff Chance, and Verl Cate.   The vacant position has not been filled yet.  Also present was Public Works Superintendent Ernie Houghton and City Clerk/Treasurer Sandra McKee. 
Mayor Rhodes opened the meeting at 7:30 p.m.  She welcomed everyone to the meeting and the Mayor led the Pledge of Allegiance. The Mayor reported that an Application for Retail Alcoholic Beverage License for 2016 had been received from The Office Bar LLC dba The Office Bar.  They would like to open for Hells Canyon Days on Friday June 3rd.  The city clerk has received copies of the state and county licenses and appropriate fees have been paid. Verl Cate made a motion to approve the Alcoholic Beverage License for 2016 for The Office Bar LLC dba The Office Bar for Draught and Bottled or Canned Beer consumed on premises and Retail Liquor by the Drink.  Jeff Chance seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously.
Adjourn – Jeff Chance made a motion to adjourn.  Verl Cate seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 7:32 p.m. 

____________________________________       ________________________________

Sandra McKee, City Clerk


       Nanette T. Rhodes, Mayor
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